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Concerned P/Ns 
All hoods and housings of Series C146 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like to inform you, that due to changes within 
our production process, the part numbers of the C146 
Series hoods and housings will now feature the 
appendix “F” as an index. 
 
i.e.: C146 10F024 000 1 F or C146 11R016 600 8 F 
 
During the transition, you may receive documents such 
as quotations and shipment papers, either with or 
without the letter “F” at the end. Please note that upon 
completion of the change, hoods and housings will 
feature an “F” as an appendix at all times. 
 
Please take notice of this in your documentation and be 
sure to inform your goods-inward department.  
 
The change to our production process has 
absolutely no influence on technical issues! 
 
If you wish, you can continue to use the standard 
number (i.e. without “F”) for your communication with 
Amphenol. 
 
 
 

For any questions about this Product Change Notification, please call: 
 
Marc Bangert Phone: +49 (0) 7131-929 345 E-Mail: marc.bangert@amphenol.de 


